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Dates for your diary… 

• 24th May—Class pho-

tographs 

• 26th May—Jubilee 

Street Party at 

lunchtime 

• 27th May—Sponsored 

Jubilee Walk (FIPS) 

• 27th May—Last Day 

• HALF TERM 

• 6th June—INSET DAY 

(staff training) 

• 7th June—Children 

back to school 

• 8th June—Year 2 Mini 

Olympics (details to 

follow) 

• 10th June—KS1 swim-

ming to start for 6 

weeks  

• 16th June—Happy Cir-

cus  

• 20th June—National 

Sports Week (details to 

follow) 

• Wk beginning 20th 

June—Open After-

noons (tbc) 

• 23rd June—Sports Day 

(details to follow) 

 

 

 

 ‘Be safe, be kind. 

Listen and think a lot. 

Be your best!’ 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

It has been another great week at Perryfields Infants.  The whole school has 

been buzzing since the whole school trip to Layer Marney Towers.  The work 

that they have produced this week has been outstanding, especially the writ-

ing.  From the children in the Early Years Foundation Stage to the Year 2 chil-

dren have been showing their teachers and friends excellent writing stamina 

and spelling. 

Of course, these sorts of trips wouldn’t be possible without parent contributions 

and parent helpers.  I would like to thank all of the parent helpers who kindly 

volunteered their time to support the children on the trip.  The feedback I have 

had so far has been fantastic and I know the staff and helpers also enjoyed the 

day. 

Photos from Layer Marney Tower 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dates continued … 

• 30th June & 7th July—

New Intake Induction 

• 7th July—Move Around 

Day (tbc) 

• 11th July—Reports 

Home (tbc) 

• 15th July—Last swim 

• 18th July—Yr2 leavers 

assembly Diamond 

9:30am & Pearl 2:30pm 

• 20th July—Last Day 

(Finish at 1:15pm no 

Peardrops) 

• 21st July—INSET 

DAY (no children)  

 



 

Reminders & Information 
 

24TH MAY—On Tuesday is class photos.  Please remember to wear your smart school uniform! 

 

 

 

FRIDAY 27TH MAY—Please come to school wearing red, white and blue clothes (non uniform day).  The 

children will be taking part in a sponsored Jubilee walk.  Please remember to collect sponsors. The details 

were sent out earlier this week and copies of the sponsorship form are available from the School Office. 

 

 

MRS MOHUR IS EXPECTING A BABY 

Congratulations to Mrs Mohur who is expecting her first baby in September.  I am sure you will join me in 

wishing Mr and Mrs Mohur all the best for this joyous occasion.   

 

 

YEAR 1 & 2 SWIMMING 

Thank you to everyone who has paid for Swimming so far.  If you haven’t paid yet, please make payment 

via Scopay as the deadline is today.  For those of you that have paid for swimming hats, we will be giving 

these out after half-term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Mrs Farmer’s Attendance Award - Topaz Class 97.04% 


